Dear Editor,
Thank you for your suggestions and opinion about our manuscript titled “An incidental finding of a double-lumen trachea in human – a case report.”. We do strongly appreciate your inputs in the review of the manuscript and we are convinced that it will definitely help to improve it. We attach below responses to reviewers comments.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Response to Editors and Reviewers: 
1# Editors 
Dear Editors, we do accept all the formatting and grammatical questions in the manuscript performed by editorial team. 
Reviewer 3 
As requested, we changed the manuscript so that the thesis that this finding was congenital is only discussed. Not stated as it was before. We hope that this changes will now be accepted. 
Since all the corrections have been made, we hope the manuscript will now be accepted without any further changes. 
We look forward to hearing from you regarding our submission. We would be glad to respond to any further questions and comments you may have.  
Yours faithfully, 
Authors

